
Dear Senators, 

Please oppose this unnecessary special interest bill. It is intended to circumvent the will of the voters in 
2007, for the benefit of a very few specially situated, procrastinating landowners, all to the detriment of 
Oregon agriculture. 
 
I guess nonsense will rear its head toward the end of every legislative session, and there's not much to do 
about it--except to vote NO. 
 
Thank you kindly. 
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